
THE 

Aug/Sept  2019 

The Companion 
Is the newsletter of 

St. Timothy Parish 
P.O. Box 120 

Union, KY 41091-0120 
(859) 384-1100

Contributions are welcome. 
Contact Lynn Profitt 

lprofitt@saint-timothy.org 

 Publisher 
  Fr. Rick Bolte, Pastor 
  rbolte@saint-timothy.org 

 Editor 
  Lynn Profitt 
  lprofitt@saint-timothy.org 

 Contributors 
   Fr. Rick Bolte 
   Deacon Dave Profitt 
   Bill Anderson 
   Laurie Bauer 
   Beverly Eha 
   Tiffany Evans 
   Roxy Hydera 
   Carol S. Lense 
   Jackie Shelton 
   Debra Thomas     
   Brynne Wesselman     

WHY A CATHOLIC SCHOOL By Fr. Rick Bolte

At the start of 2013, we began the capital 
campaign to build our school here at St. 
Timothy. In years past, many parishes start-
ed a school when the parish opened. (When 
I was in Newport, I learned from the history 
of St. Vincent parish that they built a school 
first and only had enough money to build 
the basement of the church. For a number of 
years Mass was in the basement.) But by 
2013 that wasn’t the case. Though the     
decision to move forward was made, ques-
Ɵons remained and the campaign’s success 
was uncertain. 

The quesƟons were good. How do we 
know if students will come especially with a 
good public system to compete with? Could 
our parish support a school? Did it fit in with 
the diocesan plans for schools? Our diocese 
hadn’t started a new school in over 50 years.  
Not only did these quesƟons not have simple 
answers, but our diocese had no lived expe-
rience to guide this discernment. 

As a parish, we took a chance. We raised 
enough money to build a school building 
housing one classroom per each k-8 grade.  
ConstrucƟon started in May of 2016. It was 
built with the foresight to have the uƟliƟes, 
space, and plans for a larger school should 
that, as some expected, someday be need-
ed. Our school opened in the Fall of 2017 
with 100 students. 

It has been just over two years since our 
school opened, but so much has happened 
that it seems much longer. Our enrollment 
has doubled to 200 students and more room 
is needed. Debra Thomas is beginning her 
third year as principal and a core group of 
teachers seems to be established. QuesƟons 
so criƟcal and unresolved in the early days 
about busing, sports, cafeteria, parent      
involvement, etc. are now resolved and run-

ning smoothly. 
But why a Catholic school is sƟll the 

criƟcal quesƟon. My heart has been 
warmed as I walk in the school and hear 
the teachers talking with their students.  
Talking about faith, God, and the love we 
share comes through in so many different 
ways. Not only is faith discussed in religion 
class, but it is part of lunchƟme, play-
ground, behavior, working with classmates, 
service learning and all other classes.   
Helping children integrate their faith and 
relaƟonship with God into all aspects of 
their life is a key goal and why we have a 
Catholic school. 

We have many families in our parish 
who do not have their children in a Catholic 
school. Some families homeschool, others 
send their children to public schools. As the 
primary educators of their children in their 
faith, many parents do an excellent job of 
helping their children see their faith and 
relaƟonship with God integrated into every 
aspect of their lives. But the Catholic school 
is such a help to parents who are busy and 
dealing with the many challenges of life.  
Parents want to be able to help their 
children integrate their relaƟonship with 
God and their faith into all aspects of their 
lives. The Catholic school helps parents to 
do just that. Not everyone can homeschool 
and the public schools are not permiƩed to 
talk about God or faith. 

Our Catholic school allows our relaƟon-
ship with God and our faith to be integral 
parts of these children’s lives. This is why 
our Catholic school is such a great giŌ and 
important ministry for our parish. It is our 
answer to God’s call to us to spread the 
Good News and God working through us to 
fulfill his promises! 



New Families 
Malcolm & Jennifer BartleƩ 
David & Amber Bockweg 
Blake & Lauren Bryan 
William & Patricia Carroll 
Thomas & Karen Deere 
Joan Endres 
Kenneth & Sara Frohlich 
Lisa Gastright & Mike Gosekamp 
Derek & Cynthia Grannen 
Kyle & Jena Green 
Sandy Johnson 
Jeff & Elaine Milton 
MaƩ & Suzy Richardson 
ScoƩ & Anna Richmond 
Joseph & Nicole Savage 

Our Parish Family 

New Families BapƟsms 
Maverick John Estridge 
Beau Benedict Gibson 
Bailey Mei Grannen 
Allie Ann Green 
Zane Allen Royalty 
Luke Stallkamp 
Ellie Rene Stallkamp 
Mackenzie Lynn Welsh 
Brody Carlton Zimmer 
Chase Patrick Zimmer Deceased 

Jacqueline H. Jansen 
David Fedders 
Barbara Hammond 
Robert Flesch 
Jim Schroot 

Howard & Wendi Stroupe, IV 
Shane & BriƩany Sullivan 
Tiet Vo 
Jason & Lorrie Weiland 
Timothy & Amber Williams 
Benjamin & Cayla Yancey 



Right Here, Right Now 
By Deacon Dave ProfiƩ 

This is an exciƟng Ɵme in the life of 
the Church. I know most people don’t 
feel that and with good reason. We hear 
about the ongoing crisis in the Church 
and that’s true. We recently heard from 
the Pew  Research Center that only a 
third of Catholics believe in the real 
presence of Jesus in the Eucharist, the 
rest feel it is symbolic. That’s a problem 
too for sure. But there’s always two 
sides to the coin.  

 To me, now it what it must have 
been like in the early periods of the 
Church as the message of Jesus Christ 
spread throughout the world. The      
reason the message spread is simple, 
evangelizaƟon of the people. It couldn’t 
have spread or wouldn’t have lasted if 
people who knew the truth of the resur-
recƟon of Jesus failed to tell the story 
with convicƟon and passion. That is 
what is called for today and it needs to 
start right here, right now. The here 
meaning wherever we may be and now 
means at this moment. 

 That is why my mission here at St. 
Anne Retreat Center is so important to 
me. But my mission extends beyond 
that. It means the Catholic Soup podcast 
that Msgr. Cleves and I do together. It 
means the expanding of our efforts to 
reach more people not just here but in 
other places as well. I am passionate 
about my Catholic faith but more       
importantly, I’m passionate about the 
hope and joy that Jesus Christ brings to 
me and I have a need to share that.  

 If there is one thing that will impact 
how we evangelize more than anything, 
it is how we carry ourselves in the world. 
I once heard it said that there’s nothing 
worse than a miserable ChrisƟan when it 
comes to spreading the Gospel. I could-
n’t agree more. When people experi-
ence our joy, when they see in us some-
thing different than what they have, 
they want that. That’s when evangeliza-
Ɵon occurs. It’s not proclaiming doctrine 
and dogma, although those things are 
important. But you can’t start a conver-

saƟon with that. Instead, people need to 
see that we live what we believe, we 
pray what we believe, and we share 
what we believe.  

 The opportunity for us to help people 
see the reason for our hope has never 
been more evident. There are a lot of  
hungry souls out there looking for some-
thing more than what they are experi-
encing. Our job is not to convert them or 
sell them on religion. Our job is to plant 
the seeds so that the vine grower can do 
His work. I’ve said it before and I’ll say it 
again, in all my years of being involved in 
RCIA, I’ve never converted a single     
person. That’s the job of the Holy Spirit. 
My job is to be the instrument through 
which the Holy Spirit can work. If we 
stop trying to convert people and       
instead show them why we have joy, 
that’ll plant more seeds than you can 
imagine.  

 One thing that is important to       
remember, you can’t plant what you 
don’t have. You can’t show joy if you 
don’t have it. It is incumbent upon us to 
experience Christ through the Sacra-
ments in a meaningful way. That means 
we do need to go to the Sacrament of 
ReconciliaƟon, we need to experience 
the Eucharist in a reverent and mindful 
way. We need to come to Mass pre-
pared to give right praise to God, which 
is why we are there in the first place. We 
need to know our faith, study our faith 
and go deeper into what the truth, 
beauty and goodness of our Catholic 
faith is all about.  

 Right here, right now, the world 
needs to know who Jesus is. It is up to us 
to be that disciple we’re called to be, to 
be a witness of what Jesus means to us. 
We then can share that joy with all 
those we encounter. Jesus told us not to 
worry about what we are to say, he’ll 
send the advocate, the Holy Spirit to 
help us. Plant the seeds, let the vine 
grower do His work and you will be 
changing lives without even knowing it. 
Right here, right now, let’s get to work.  

 

Stewardship of 
Treasure 
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AUGUST 2019 

COLLECTIONS:           $92,265.31 

5% TITHE:                      $4,613.27 

  City Heights                    $500.00 

  St. Vincent de Paul       $500.00 

      Diocesan CollecƟon ‐   

        DomesƟc Needs $3,613.27 

JULY 2019 

Note:   The August Yard Sale    
money went to the Ed Colina   
FoundaƟon  in the amount of 
$6,882. 

COLLECTIONS:           $ 81,758.00 

4% TITHE:                      $3,270.32 

  City Heights                    $500.00 

  St. Vincent de Paul       $500.00 

      Grant Recipient:  

  TuiƟon Assistance   $2,270.32 

    1% TITHE                       $817.58 

         to STYM/Outreach: 

      STYM  $449.67 
      Outreach $367.91 



 A recent Sunday Gospel was the 
parable of the “Good Samaritan.” The 
scholar asked Jesus, “And who is my 
neighbor?” What about a veteran? The 
homeless? The single parent? Seniors? 
The poor? Refugees? Etc. For Vincen-
Ɵans they are all our neighbors. There 
is no charitable work which is beyond 
our scope! However, what may sur-
prise you is that our primary calling is 
not the delivery of goods or services, 
but rather to strengthen our spiritual 
life and our relaƟonship with our Vin-
cenƟan Family. Our mission is to be the 
“Face of Christ” to families as we see 
Christ in them. Only through prayer 
and collaboraƟon (VincenƟan) are we 
able to minister in a caring, loving, non
-judgmental way. We are blessed to 
have such a giving, commiƩed parish 
that supports us so well and a raŌ of 
resources to share: clothing, food, 
health care, dental, uƟlity and housing 
assistance.  

That does not mean we have unlim-
ited funds to address every emergency 
regardless of the cost or Ɵme required. 
So we prayerfully consider every      
request to determine what we can pro-
vide and what other resources are 
available. We also have to remember 
that we are not the source of our fami-
ly’s successes nor are we the cause of 
their struggles. Christ is the source  
inspiraƟon and compassion and we are 
His presence to those who call on us. 

They are always the captain of their ship 
and with Christ the master of their fate. 
If things don’t work out as “we hope” 
that doesn’t mean we don’t keep them 
in our  prayers and counsel with our Vin-
cenƟan Family about what we might 
have done differently. We always visit 
our families in teams (best with a male 
and female VincenƟan), to gain the 
greatest insight and provide the most 
empathy to the  individual/family situa-
Ɵon.  

 If the idea of growing in spirituality, 
helping struggling families and being the 
“Face of God,” to those who don’t know 
where to turn, appeals to you, give me a 
call and we’ll arrange a visit or two to let 
you see the rewards that await you and 
see how we promote hope and share 
God’s Grace and Mercy. 

 In the last 6 months, we‘ve assisted 
over 150 families to buy a special vehi-
cle, liŌ up broken vets, prevent uƟlity 
shut offs, feed the hungry, prevent 
pending evicƟons, address family cloth-
ing needs, provide bicycles and adminis-
ter numerous other services in support 
of our families. 

 If you are thinking that this might be 
a ministry for you, we offer flexible 
schedules that meet your busy lifestyle, 
contact Bill Anderson (412‐295‐3441) or 
any of our fellow VincenƟans for more 
informaƟon. We need your talent, com-
mitment and inspiraƟon and God is call-
ing you to “feed my sheep”.  

The Good Samaritan, Who is your Neighbor? 
By Bill Anderson 

H O P E  M i n i s t r i e s   

Fall Clothing Giveaway ‐ Thank You 
By Jackie Shelton 

Special thanks to everyone who volunteered and 

helped set up and worked the recent HOPE Clothing 

Giveaway. WE COULD NOT HAVE DONE IT WITHOUT 

YOU!  We had over 250 families who came and got 

much needed  clothing.  Thanks again!!! 



The wonderful volunteers in our  
Garden of GraƟtude have harvested 
7460 lbs of produce so far this year, 
and they are far from finished! 

Below is a breakdown of the     
produce harvested to date: 

Beets:                      95 lbs   
Broccoli:                 14 lbs   
Cabbage:               673 lbs  
Collard Greens:      31 lbs   
Cucumbers:           380 lbs 
Green Beans:        402 lbs  
Green Peppers:    259 lbs  
Kale:                       116 lbs  
Okra:                      353 lbs   
Onions:                 889 lbs 
Peppers (other):   128 lbs  
Potatoes (red):  1777 lbs   
Potatoes (white):   473 lbs 
Sweet Potatoes:     613 lbs  
Tomatoes:                841 lbs  
Turnip Greens:          42 lbs  
Zucchini:                  374 lbs 

TOTAL                    7460 lbs 
 
As you can see we have accom-

plished a lot so far this year, but there 
is sƟll a TON more to do. It seems like 
our number of volunteers is dwindling 
week by week....for comparison, one 
Monday evening in July we had 23 
volunteers show up to help...this past 
week there were 7 volunteers.  I do 
understand it is so much harder once 
the kids are back in school, but even a 
1/2 hour of help would be greatly  
appreciated. Thanks again for all you 
do.    

THANK YOU to anyone who has 
ever volunteered in any way in the 
garden. It is all of you who make it 
possible to shower the people of City 
Heights, GallaƟn Co, and the clients of 
Mary Rose Garden with God’s love!  If 
you are interested in volunteering in 
the garden, just stop by Monday eve-
nings aŌer 5 or Thursday mornings at 
8:30. Everyone is welcome - NO EXPE-
RIENCE is necessary!             

Fr. Ruschman’s Garden of GraƟtude 
by Roxy Hydera 

On September 21st, the Boone County Arboretum hosted their   

Autumn Affair Gala: "Roaring Into The Next 20". While celebraƟng 

their 20-year anniversary of the Boone County Arboretum and look-

ing forward to the next 20 years of growth, they took Ɵme to           

recognize the  contribuƟons of leaders in the community around us.   

The Arboretum presented St. Timothy with a Community Project 

of Excellence award for our Garden of GraƟtude. Fr. Ruschman was in 

aƩendance to accept the 

award on behalf of St. 

Timothy.  

Accompanying Fr. 

Ruschman were a few 

of our faithful garden  

volunteers:  Kaylei Starns, 

Kate SchmiƩ, and Carol 

Ann Morrow, as well as    

Local 12 Meteorologist 

John Gumm.   

Photos provided by Beverly Eha. 



 

Join Families for Life as we host a  
Baby Shower! 

 

Beginning October 12th, we’ll be collecting the following new baby items to create baby care 

kits for the following local pregnancy centers -  CareNet, New Hope, Madonna House and Rose 
Garden Mission.  The pregnancy centers use the baby kits and diapers as rewards for 
completing various classes and supporting the Mothers and Fathers for choosing life. 

 
Onesies 
Sleepers 

Heavy Blankets 
Bibs 

Baby Socks 
Baby Shampoo and Lotion 

Baby Wipes 
Diapers (any size) 

 

How else can you help? 
 

Make a Fleece Baby Blanket 

Help us make warm and soft Baby Blankets.  Many families are without 
reliable transportation and often must walk with their babies in strollers.  
These simple blankets keep babies warm and cozy while they are out and 

about with their mothers.  You’ll only need to purchase 1 yard of fabric and 
follow the directions on the website:  

http://www.wikihow.com/Make-a-Fleece-Tie-Blanket 

 

Sort Baby Items 

Join us on Monday, October 14th at 6:30 pm in the Youth Room to 
sort baby items.  Families and children are welcome! 

 

 

Create Baby Kits 

On Tuesday, October 15th at 9:00 a.m. we will be creating our baby 
care bags in the Youth Room.  Families and children are welcome! 
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Parish 

School of 

Religion  

 VOLUNTEERS 

Be sure to keep  
up-to-date  

on your  
VIRTUS Bulletins. 

Parish School of Religion Updates for  
2019‐2020 School Year 

By Carol Lense, Director of Religious EducaƟon 
 

PSR Classes started the week of September 8th this year. We currently have 446 
students, which includes 84 students preparing for ConfirmaƟon and 74 students 
preparing for the sacraments of ReconciliaƟon and First Holy Communion.    

We were blessed this year to add so many new Catechists. Most of them hearing 
my pleas, returned to being Catechists. God Bless them! Our students are so fortu-
nate to be part of a large program. We can provide some flexibility that is hard to 
find in most of today’s extracurricular acƟviƟes. It is a great group of Parents and 
Parish Members, who volunteer their Ɵme to share our faith and impact the faith 
journey of our youth.   

We are excited to announce that we are now able to offer Children’s Liturgy at 
the 9:30 Mass every weekend through the school year. Children in 1st through 4th 
grade join us for a study of God’s word on their level. We have a great group of vol-
unteers in this program and we cannot thank them enough for sharing the Word of 
God with our Youth. The 11:30 Mass sƟll offers the Children’s Liturgy, but unƟl we 
increase volunteers at this Ɵme, we can only offer this on the weekends we have PSR 
scheduled. If you think you might be willing to join us, please contact Carol S. Lense  
clense@saint‐Ɵmothy.org  or 859-384-1100 ext: 1509.  Thanks!   
 

Upcoming Special Events in PSR: 

 Monday, October 14         -  ConfirmaƟon Mission Monday  

 Sunday, November 10      -  “I Am Special” ReconciliaƟon Retreat. 

 Monday, November 11    -  ConfirmaƟon Sponsor Night 

 Sat 12/7 and Sun 12/8     -  A Christmas Giving Fair in Brodnick Hall.  

 Monday, December 2        -  First ReconciliaƟon Program at 5:30 or 7:00pm   

St. Timothy Preschool  
St. Timothy Teachers and preschool students are back for another fun and      

exciƟng school year.  The school year is off to a great start.   

KRP students busy at work! 
Our students love the new Playground 

and Minds in MoƟon Room.   

They also enjoy  
puzzles and  
snack Ɵme!   



St. Timothy Catholic School 
By Debra Thomas, Principal 

Meet Birdee and ReƟred Army Colonel 
Donald Faminao! Each month Colonel 
Faminao and Birdee come to St. Timothy 
Catholic School to visit our classrooms for 
story Ɵme, help students who are       
anxious about tests, or simply to visit 
with classes. Birdee is an amazing friend 
of our school. She is gentle, calm and 
brings a smile to each and every student 
(and staff members) she sees!  We are 
very blessed to have Colonel Faminao 
and Birdee as part of our St. Timothy 
Family!!!! 

St. Timothy  
Catholic School  

Working together to make a  
difference in your  
child's education! 

For more information call 384-5100 
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Farmers for a Day! 
St. Timothy Catholic School's 2nd-4th grade went to Sunrock Farms to learn about a 

working farm!  Each grade level learned about different topics and at the end, got to take a 
tour and explore all that the farm has to offer!   



Thank You to our Sponsors! 

Silver Level 
ACE Hardware Florence    Charles & Virginia Baumgartner  CAI Insurance (Tony McCormack) 

Catholic Order of Foresters—Ryan Maschmeyer Comfort Dentistry—Timothy J. McMahon, DMD   

Dave & Karen Feld    Tom & Kris Lawler   Linnemann Funeral Home 

Longnecks Sports Grill    NKY Speech & Language Services Snappy Tomato Pizza   

Brooklyn Seyfried & TBS Meats   The Dermatology Center    Thomas Lonnemann, CPA, Inc.  

Jean Paul - RE/MAX    Tri-City Insurance   In Memory of Frank Wesseler 

Keg Level 
Bill & Lois Anderson    Brian & Brooke Biloski   Barbara Blank 

Fr. Rick Bolte     In Memory of Jinny & Herm Burkart Tom & Janet Davis 

The Downing Family    The Erickson Family   Tommy & Tiffany Evans   

Friend of St. Timothy    Rick Hayden Shelter Insurance Company Helmer Plumbing   

Fr. Britton Hennessey    William, Sue, & Sarah Hinkle  Diane & Joe Hunter   

Mike & Sue Keller    In Memory of Peggy Kenkel  Fr. Ross Kelsch    

Ron & Ruth Konen    Marla & John Layne   L+C Psychological Services  

Bill & Sandy Mason    James & Patricia Maurer    Debbie & Tom Murray   

Brad & Courtney Page    The Pasquale Family   PNC Express, Inc.   

Randy & Melinda Poe    Pat & Don Quinn   John & Sharon Rottinghaus  

Martha & Rick Schorch    Mark & Elizabeth Sippel   Paul & Kelly Taylor 

John & Barbara Vogelpohl   The Voelker Family   In Memory of Dave Welch   

The Wesselman Family    Mike & Karen Wills   Bryan & Cindy Wolsing   

Jim & Marna Zalla    In Loving Memory of Cassandra (Casie) Uphus  

                   RIP 2/14/1987—1/17/2007 

Donut Level 
Barbara Mirlenbrink-Beaver   Charlie Beaver    Janine Harding (x2) 

Diane & Joe Hunter    Steven & Ingrid Kennedy   In Memory of Kelli & Aiden Kramer 

Paige’s Place Hair & Retail Studio  The Spade Family   Maxwell M. Suhr 

Platinum Level 
ATKB Tennis     Decks By Design     Drees Homes   

Knot Marine    Stith Funeral Homes Florence & Hebron  Vincente Salazar—Blau Mechanical 

Victory Community Bank   Viox & Viox 

Gold Level 
Barleycorn’s     City Wide      Heritage Bank   

Pediatric Associates, PSC    Pediatrics of Florence    Pleasant Valley Outdoor Power 

Riegler Blacktop    Schneller & Knochelmann Plumbing, Heating, & Air Signarama 

St. Elizabeth Healthcare    Vandalia Rental 



Thank you to all that 
supported, volunteered, or 

attended St. Timothy’s 
Oktoberfest.  It will take a 

few weeks to finalize 
numbers, but overall, it 

was a great success and a 
great weekend! 



2016 ThanksGIVING 

SHOPPING LIST 

(detach & take shopping) 

Donate as many or few items as you like, but please, only items that are listed. 

CANNED GOODS: 

PERSONAL HYGIENE: 

 Bar Soap        

 Deodorant 

 Laundry Detergent    

 Meats - tuna, chicken, corn-beef, ham 

 Beans - all varieties 

 Fruits - including applesauce 

 Veggies - all varieties 

 Soups / Gravies 

 Chili, Beef Stew, Ravioli 

 Shampoo/Conditioner 

 Toothpaste/toothbrush 

OTHER: 

 Mac & Cheese 

 Boxed Potatoes - all varieties 

 Stuffing Mix /  Crackers 

 Cake Mix & Frosting 

 Boxed Dinners 

 Dry Pasta & Pasta Sauce 

 Peanut Butter & Jelly 

 Rice 

 Cereal 

 

Thanksgivings bags with shopping list will be handed out after Mass on the weekend of October 26 - 27. 

Bring donations to Mass on weekend of  November 2 - 3. 

The Knights of Columbus will be collecting gently 

used or new winter coats to distribute to those in 

need. If you would like to make a cash donation to 

purchase new coats, please see a Knights volunteer 

in the Gathering Space November 2-3. 

A gift card to a grocery store will help families buy meat for a Thanksgiving meal. 





    Current scholars traces the development of the Rosary 

to the High Middle Ages period. The month of October 

each year is dedicated to the Most Holy Rosary. This is 

primarily due to the fact that the liturgical feast of Our 

Lady of the Rosary is celebrated annually on October 7. 

It was insƟtuted to honor the Blessed Virgin Mary in 

graƟtude for the protecƟon that she gives the Church in 

answer to the praying of the Rosary by the faithful. 

The feast was introduced by Pope St. Pius V (1504-1572) in the year 1571 to commemorate the    

miraculous victory of the ChrisƟan forces in the BaƩle of Lepanto on October 7, 1571. The pope 

aƩributed more to the "arms" of the Rosary than the power of cannons and the valor of the soldiers 

who fought there. 

 We are looking for volunteers to lead the Rosary during the month of October before all our week-

end Masses. We will be using the tradiƟonal rosary format not the “scriptural rosary”. To ensure     

silence before Mass, the rosary needs to begin 30 minutes before Mass.  

To sign up go to our St. Timothy website page : 

http://www.saint-timothy.org/rosary/  and click on Rosary Signup 

All Saints Day Mass 

And Memorial CelebraƟon for All Souls 

Remembering Those Who Have Gone Before Us 
 

St. Timothy Parish will celebrate its annual All Saints Day Mass and Memorial CelebraƟon for All Souls on Friday, 

November 1 at 7:00 PM.  AŌer communion there will be a candlelight procession when we will read the names 

of parishioners and immediate family members of parishioners who died since November 1, 2018.  If you have a 

family member that died this past year who was not buried from our church, we may not have that name. If you 

would like to have the name included at our memorial service, please send your name, your loved one’s name,  

relaƟonship, and date of death to Lynn ProfiƩ in the Parish Office at lprofiƩ@saint-Ɵmothy.org or call (859) 384-

1100 by October 25. Families may take home their personalized candles aŌer the ceremony.  We will also remem-

ber loved ones that died prior to this year by adding their names in our Parish Book of Remembrance which will be 

available in the Gathering Space beginning October 17.  If you are a Lector, EucharisƟc Minister, or Server and you 

would like to parƟcipate at this Mass in one of these ministries, please call the number above.  Please join us for 

this special commemoraƟon of All the Faithful Departed. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                St. Timothy Bereavement Ministers 



BREAKFAST  
WITH SANTA 

Donuts, bagels, fruit, yogurt, & drinks 

CRAFTS FOR THE KIDS!  VISIT WITH SANTA!!  STORY TIME WITH MRS. CLAUS!

Pre‐registraƟon & payment REQUIRED – SPACE IS LIMITED 

$5 per person 2 & under are FREE

Interested in volunteering to help run this event, please email Brynne Wesselman at  

bwesselman@saint‐Ɵmothy.org. 

Saturday, December 7th  
9:00 AM –11:00 AM 

in Brodnick Hall 

BREAKFAST WITH SANTA REGISTRATION
Please complete and return this form with your payment to the offertory basket, School Office, 
or Parish Office by Wednesday, December 4, 2019.  Please contact Brynne Wesselman with any 
quesƟons.

Family Name: ___________________________________________________

 # of 
Adults ______  X $5 = $_______

# of 
kids ______  X $5 = $_______

 (2 and under 
are free)

Total = $________ 



 
 

St. Timothy Parish 

P.O. Box 120 
Union, KY 41091-0120 

(859) 384-1100 

www.saint‐Ɵmothy.org 


